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Greetings from Senator Victor Oh 
 

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone attending the 2021 Virtual 

Hindu Heritage Month Celebration organized by Kailasa Canada.  
 
The Hindu Canadian community is a dynamic and vital part of Canadian society. 

Their contributions stretch over a myriad of spheres, such as science, politics, culture, 
and sports. Such vibrancy is truly representative of Canada’s multicultural success. 
 

I would like to commend Kailasa Canada for their continuing efforts to strengthen 
cross-cultural exchanges. I would also like to thank all staff and volunteers who 
contributed to making this virtual event possible. 
 

Please accept my best wishes for a memorable event and a happy Hindu Heritage 
Month! 
 

Sincerely, 

  
The Honourable Victor Oh  
Senator - Ontario 


